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From: eraste nkundumukiza 

Sent: June 16, 2023 11:00 AM

To: Clerks Public

Subject: Deputation about the Winter maintenance near , Markham, ON. 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello   
My name is Eraste NKundumukiza, 
My address is , Markham, ON, . 
 
I am writing to make a deputation in the Winter Maintenance Meeting  Special General Committee . On June 
19, 2023. 
 
I would like to know why the area around our area does not receive snow clearing. 
 Of if it is done at all it is done after several days after the snow fall. 
Many residents including me have complained to our counselor and to the City of Markham but the situation 
did not  improve.  
Is  this related to the fact that it is a new construction area and has not been assigned snow removal services. In 
any case we would like to request that this is be resolved so that we don't get the same underservice next 
winter.  
I may not be available to speak to this deputation but please have it included on the list. 
Eraste Nkundumukiza - Resident 


